
 

 

WYCKOFF BOARD OF HEALTH 

48 HOUR NOTICE 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Wyckoff Board of Health scheduled for September 8, 

2022, at 7:30 p.m. in the second-floor west wing conference room at Memorial 

Town Hall has been canceled.  

 

At this time the meeting has not been rescheduled.  

 

 

Cindy Risseeuw 
Board of Health Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY 

 


